
 

 

January 22, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Assemblymember Marc Berman 

The Honorable Assemblymember Evan Low 

Co-Chairs, Assembly Special Committee on the Office of Secretary of State 

State Capitol, Room 219 

Sacramento CA, 95814 

Dear Co-Chairs Berman and Low: 

Thank you for the opportunity to appear before your special Committee to 

discuss my appointment to the position of California’s Secretary of State.  As 

a part of the process, you submitted a number of questions and requested my 

responses, which I have attached.  I look forward to being able to discuss these 

issues as well as others that might be of interest to you and the other 

Committee members. 

 

Once again, thank you for your service, and I look forward to the special 

hearing on Tuesday, January 26. If there is a need for additional information, 

please do not hesitate to contact me or my Chief of Staff, Lisa Martin. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Shirley N. Weber, Ph.D. 

Assemblymember -79th District 

 
 

 


